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CHURCH PLANNING TEAM  MEETING 
WITH  POTLUCK DINNER! 

Sunday, March 15, 2020 
12:00 Noon in Dining Room 



Music Ministry Notes 

February 23, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Randy McManamay  

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  -  Michael Oakley, Sr. 
  

March 1, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor  
 

March 8, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Mike Bonham 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  -  Joe Rukat  
 

March 15, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  - Jeremy Tichenor 
 

March 22, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Mary Wright 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  -  Michael Oakley Sr.  
 

March 29, 2020 
 

VIDEO POWER POINT 
10:15 a.m.  -  Tracy Tichenor 

 
SOUND SYSTEM 

10:15 a.m.  -  Jeremy Tichenor  

MEDIA MINISTRY TEAM SCHEDULE MUSIC MINISTRY OPPORTUNITIES 

1. Sunday, February 23 -  

   8:15 AM  -  Orchestra rehearsal 

   9:00 AM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal (sing in AM) 

     3:30 PM  -  Handbells rehearse 

     5:00 PM  -  M*A*R*K Club  

 

2. Wednesday, February 26 - 

               7:15 PM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal 

                      8:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam rehearsal    

                             

            3. Sunday, March 1  - 

                8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam rehearsal 

                     10:10 AM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal (sing in AM) 

                       3:30 PM  -  Handbells rehearse 

                       5:00 PM  -  M*A*R*K Club     

                            

                 4. Wednesday, March 4  - 

               7:15 PM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal 

                      8:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam rehearsal  

 

5. Sunday, March 8  - 

    8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam rehearsal 

    10:10 AM  -  Adult Choir run through (sing in AM) 

      5:00 PM   -  M*A*R*K Club  

 

6. Wednesday, March 11  - 

    5:30 PM  -  Orchestra rehearsal 

    7:15 PM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal 

 

7. Sunday, March 15  -   

    8:15 AM  -  Orchestra rehearsal 

    10:10 AM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal (sing in AM) 

       3:30 PM  -  Handbells rehearse 

       5:00 PM  -  M*A*R*K* Club 

 

8. Wednesday, March 18  - 

    5:30 PM  -  Orchestra rehearsal 

    7:15 PM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal 

 

9. Sunday, February 23  -  

    8:15 AM  -  Orchestra rehearsal 

   10:10 AM  -  Adult Choir rehearsal (sing in AM) 

     3:30 PM  -  Handbells rehearse 

     5:00 PM  -  M*A*R*K Club  

   

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

DONATION OF INK CARTRIDGES 

As you know, we continue to collect used printer cartridges.  
We are able to deliver these to a local business where we 
receive credit for office supplies/equipment.  We are al-

lowed to deliver twenty (20) per month and with this re-
ceive $40 credit.  This goes quite a long way when we have 

need of paper, etc. for the office.  If you have used  
cartridges available, please drop them off by the church 

office or the Sunday School office.  We’ll be happy to      
recycle these for you.  Thanks! 



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Students Ministries 

CSBC CHARGE INVOICES 
If supplies are purchased for the church for any event, please re-
member that the invoices or tickets given to you need to be sub-

mitted to the office for payment at the time of your purchase.  
This helps in our paying monthly statements as they are due and 

in a timely manner. Thanks for your assistance with this.   

Hello CSBC! 
 
I just wanted to remind you of a few events coming up: 
 
Thanks to a partnership with some of our local churches, there will be a community wide Easter Egg 
Hunt on April 4

th
 from 11:00 a.m.-2:00 p.m. We hope to see you there! More details will be coming 

soon! 
 
Vacation Bible School 2020 planning is in full swing! Bible School will be held June 7-11, 2020. The 
theme is “Concrete and Cranes”. We need your help! These are the positions that we need filled: 
 

Team Leader and Assistants in 4 year old class 
Team Leader and Assistants in Kindergarten class 
Team Leader and Assistants in 1

st
 and 2

nd
 grade class 

Team Leader and Assistants in 3
rd

 and 4
th
 grade class 

Team Leader and Assistants in our 5
th
 and 6

th
/ Preteen class 

Craft Team Members 
Recreation Team Members 
Music Team Members 
 

This year’s VBS’ theme focuses on “Building Your Life On Jesus”. What an awesome lesson to teach 
the children of our community, many of which do not have firm foundations built on anything in their 
life. Vanessa and I appreciate and thank you for your willingness to serve in VBS 2020! Please contact 
us if you are interested in serving in Vacation Bible School. 
 
Begin to be in prayer for our children and youth headed to their respective camps in July! SummerSalt 
is July 6-10 and KidSalt is July 13-16. Our students are excited about going to camp this summer and 
I am looking forward to taking them. 
 
There are so many ways to get involved at College Street in the next few months! Be sure to contact 
me if you are interested in being involved in any of our upcoming events or ministries! 
 
 
~Lauren 



THE “SON” FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET INFORMATION 
 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR NEEDY FAMILIES 
AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET, WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Mildred Byars, Tel: 638-5330 

 
  OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY   

9:30 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN JANUARY 2020   
   

                              220 Families                               
                                     65 Individuals  

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of January 2020 

  

Total number of families served this month:                                    124 
Total number of people in households served:                                 268 
Total number of families that received USDA products:                               123    
Total number of people in the families that received USDA products:        266 
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                     59 
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:                           72 

Thank You Note 
 

Dear College Street Baptist Church Family, 
 
   Words seem so inadequate when contemplating how I could ever thank each one of 
you for your love and kindness shown to me.  I just want to send each of you a big hug 
and all my love for the visits with your smiles and hugs; thank you for the calls, cards 
and most of all your prayers for me since experiencing a sudden fall in October last 
year.  It’s been a journey and there have been so many, many blessings I could never 
have imagined that came along this way. The Lord is good, ALL the time! I’m sure this 
incident came as no surprise to Him, however it was to me.   
    Please know my heart and prayers were with each of you while I was away. I’m so 
grateful to be granted the opportunity to serve His Church and the Lord’s People as 
each of you have truly been His Feet and Hands.  Thank each of you again for your 
love and kindness toward me. 
 

I love you all! 
 

Ruth C. Smith 



WELCOME DESK/GREETER SCHEDULE 2020 
 

NEWSLETTER & BULLETIN UPDATES 
Please remember that any items that need to be included in the newsletter publication should 

be in the office (in print) either by e-mail, fax or drop off a note to us two weeks prior to    
printing the newsletter each month.  Items that need to be printed in the Bulletin for Sunday 
need to be in the office no later than THURSDAY NOON in print again by e-mail, fax or a 

printed note.  Thank you for keeping this in mind when planning your events. 

     Your tithes, offerings, and donations to College Street Baptist can now be made 
online. Tithing and donating have never been easier. It's quick, easy and secure and you can use debit 
or credit or check cards, or checking account.  Just go to our website at ww.collegestreetbaptist.org 
for further information and instructions. 
     Online giving is not replacing any of the traditional ways we already give, but is an additional 
option to those who prefer to make their donations by computer, cell phone or other mobile devices.  
College Street is using a church donation system  provided by the Easy Tithe corporation. EasyTithe is 
church specific and is currently used by hundreds of churches across the nation. 
     You can make a regularly scheduled contribution or you can specify recurring donations. You can 
specify whether the contribution should go to the general budget or to designated categories. A credit 
card (MasterCard, Visa, or Discover) or a debit card can be used as well as a regular checking account. 
The process is secure andconfidential and you will have continual access to your giving records.  

It's easy to tithe and give your  
offerings online! 

 
DATE 9:00-9:15 10:00-10:20 10:00-10:20 11:30-11:40 

  GREETERS 
  

WELCOME DESK GREETERS 
  

WELCOME DESK 

23-Feb Jayne Watson & Don Bickers Jamia Oakley Martha Dyar & Tim Merrell Rhonda Barker 

      
    

1-Mar Linda Quarles & Susan Jones TBA Jerry & Donna Lee Debbie Rukat 
8-Mar Shannon Elliott & Harrison Elliott Elaine Hiler Barbara Pearson Laura Addis 
15-Mar Becky Thompson & Rhonda Barker TBA Mike & Joyce Wright TBA 
22-Mar Geraldine Ford & Gladys Thrift Ginny Baltzer Walt & Tena Wright Roy Dodd 
29-Mar Paul & Karen Fidler TBA Paula Kirkland & Martha Dyar Laura Addis 

          
5-Apr Peggy McCall & Misty Stephens TBA Shannon Elliott & Harrison Elliott Linda Quarles 
12-Apr Don Bickers & Elaine Hiler Tim Merrell Mike & Joyce Wright Rhonda Barker 
19-Apr Diane Jackson & Paula Kirkland Allan Addis Mary Wright & Barbara Pearson Debbie Rukat 

26-Apr Mike & Susan Thrift Elaine Hiler Harold & Brenda Gibson TBA 
          

3-May Jayne Watson & Susan Jones TBA Elaine Hiler & Ginny Baltzer TBA 
10-May Becky Thompson & Linda Quarles Tim Merrell Walt & Tena Wright Roy Dodd 
17-May Jerry & Donna Lee Paula Kirkland Shannon Elliott & Harrison Elliott Rhonda Barker 
24-May Allan Addis & Don Bickers Ginny Baltzer Martha Dyar Mary Wright 
31-May Geraldine Ford & Greg Tichenor Jamia Oakley Mike & Joyce Wright Laura Addis 



 
GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP 

Activities for 2020 
 

                       Please mark your calendars and make plans to enjoy many of our 
wonderful day trips and our “Spring Fling” in April. Sign-up sheets can be 
found on the church bulletin board! 

 
       DATE                ACTIVITY                   BUS LEAVES 
   
  February 20              M&J’s in Toccoa                          10:15 am 
 
  March 19              Silver Bay in Easley                   10:15 am 
 
  April 20-23              “Spring Fling” to Gatlinburg             TBA 
 
   May 21                  Strawberry Hill in Chesnee         9:30 am 
                            Junction Restaurant – lunch 
 
   June 18                  Pisgah Inn on Blue Ridge Pkwy    9:00 am 
 
   July 17 (Fri)             Gum Log near Lavonia             10:15 am 
  
    August 17 (Mon)        211 Main – Lavonia                 10:15 am 
 
  September 17            Dillard House                    10:00 am 
 
    October 22              Annual Leaf Trip                     8:30 am 
 
    November 19             Mama Penn’s in Anderson            10:15 am 
 
    December 8 (Tues)                   TBA 
 
                                

 
EASTER LILIES AVAILABLE 

 

Easter lilies will be available once again this year as we look forward to Easter and the special 
services of the Lord’s Resurrection we joyfully celebrate.  The price for these flowers this 
year will be $7.00 each.  All orders should be placed no later than March 15th.  Please use 
the envelope available in your tithing box for this special request.  Envelopes will also be 
made available in the church pews.  Be sure to clearly state on the envelope the name(s) 

should you want the lily to be in memory or honor of your family member or friend.     


